
 

 

           19th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

With the summer rapidly approaching, we are starting to make plans for the end of the year 

for the children in Year Six.  

Our end of year show (Star Warts: The Umpire Strikes Back) will be performed on the 

evenings of Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th July in the Forum Theatre at Harrogate Grammar 

School. The show will start at 7pm. Tickets will be available for both nights and details of 

how to book these will be shared soon.  

On Friday 18th July, we would like to invite Y6 parents and carers into school for our 

Leavers’ Assembly. This will start at 9:15am and will last for around an hour. Due to Fire 

Regulations, we will need to ticket this event as well and limit attendance to two tickets per 

child. Again, details will be sent soon about how to book tickets.  

One very important element of Leavers’ Assembly is our traditional slide show of baby 

photos. To help us put this together, please could you send a photo of your child as a baby 

or toddler (either chosen by your child or chosen by you as a surprise for your child!) to Mr 

Longley (longleys@wes.rklt.co.uk).  

In addition, if possible, could you also please send a first day of school photo (the 

traditional one in school uniform standing by the front door!) as well? If your child was not 

at Western in reception, a photo of them starting another school is fine.  

 

Thank you for your help with this. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Suzanne Brooke 

Y5/6 Phase Leader 

Western Primary School 

 


